
  

Lessons Learned: Implementing 

Prescribing Guidelines in the 

Emergency Department 
 

Emergency department prescribing guidelines are intended 

to provide clinical guidance to reduce inappropriate 

prescribing of opioid pain medication.  The Ohio Department 

of  Health and the Ohio Injury Prevention Partnership are 

hosting a webinar to share the lessons learned from the 

implementation of  such guidelines in facilities around Ohio.  

WEBINAR 

Tuesday, April 16, 2013 

10 am - 11 am 

Presenters: 

Dawn Prall, MD, FACEP, Immediate Health Associates  
 

William Quinlan, Risk Manager, St Luke’s Hospital 
 

To register: www.surveymonkey.com/s/edguidewebinar  

Please note: You will receive a registration confirmation with 72 hours. 

www.healthyohioprogram.org/ed/guidelines.aspx 


